
  

 
    

   

    

     
     

     
     

  
   

      
   

 

  

  
   

      
      

    
    

   
       

      

DESIGN PUBLIC HEARING 
Rehabilitation of Haydenville Road 

Whately, MA 
What is happening? 
A Live Virtual Design Public Hearing will be hosted on the MassDOT website below to present the 
design for the Rehabilitation of Haydenville Road project in Whately, MA. 

How will this affect you? 

The proposed project consists of reclaiming the existing paved surface, box widening with a hot mix 
asphalt binder course and paving with a hot mix asphalt modified top surface course. Work will 
include new drainage systems and improve storm water quality near the Northampton Reservoir, 
new pavement markings and guardrail repair and replacement, and slope work. The project limits 
for Haydenville Road are from the bridge structure located approximately 150 feet south of the 
Conway Road intersection to the Williamsburg Town Line for a total project length of 1.5 miles. The 
roadway typical section will consist of 10-foot travel lanes with 4-foot uniform shoulders to calm 
traffic and improve usable space and accommodations for pedestrians and bicyclists. 

When Attend 
Wednesday, January 12 
6:00PM 

Please note this meeting will be recorded. www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings 

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. MassDOT provides 
reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request, as appropriate. To request 

accommodation or language assistance, please contact Andrea D’Amato by phone (857) 207-2511, relay 7-1-1, or by email 
Andrea.DAmato@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to 
arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten 
business days before the meeting. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to: massdotprojectmanagement@dot.state.ma.us 
Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie E. Lavallee, P.E., Acting Chief Engineer, 
MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02216, Attention: Project Management, PROJECT FILE NO. 609517 

http://www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings
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Information about accessibility and project inquiries
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